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Tatiana Andrade

From: Saira Lari <sjlari@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 9:05 PM

To: Aracely Azevedo; Simrat Dhadli

Subject: Application Withdrawal for Salary Setting Commission
Hello,

Thank you for your email. Unfortunately | have a prior engagement on Thursday evenings so won’t be able to make it.
Also, upon further consideration | would like to withdraw my application for the salary setting commission.

Thank you and sorry for the inconvenience.
Saira Lari

On Wed, Oct 21, 2020 at 6:27 PM Aracely Azevedo <AAzevedo@santaclaraca.gov> wrote:

Good Evening,

Thank you for your interest in serving on the Salary Setting Commission. The Civil Service Commission will be holding a
remote meeting tomorrow evening, October 22, 2020, at 7PM and interviews will be held for all Salary Setting
Commission applicants. Applicants will be interviewed in alphabetical order by last name.

The Civil Service Agenda can be found at the link below. The Agenda (first page) includes instructions to join the
meeting (including password).

https://santaclara.legistar.com/MeetingDetail.aspx?1D=808712&GUID=34754564-44CB-4511-B46B-
E35ECCI9DFFD6&0ptions=info | &Search=

Each applicant will be given 3 minutes to provide an introduction followed by questions from the Civil Service
Commissioners, and in conclusion 1-minute for a closing statement.

We look forward to seeing you remotely tomorrow evening.

POST MEETING MATERIAL

Thank you,



Aracely

Aracely Azevedo |Director of Human Resources
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